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December 2022  

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Governing Body Newsletter Autumn Term 2022  
 
We are writing to you on behalf of the school Governors, who work in a strategic way to 
support the school in delivering the very best education for your children. The children 
have had a very productive and enjoyable term and deserve a welcome rest over 
Christmas, as do the staff and you.  
 
The Governors are very pleased with the appointment of the new Head Teacher Mr 
Andrews and how well he has settled in and taken up the reins of the school since he 
started in September.  
 
External visits from the Local Authority have once again supported the school’s judgment 
that the provision at UBPS is outstanding. We continue to offer a vibrant curriculum, full 
of interest, enjoyed by well-behaved children and delivered by a passionate and 
dedicated staff.  
 
We wanted to update you on some of the wider areas the school is working on to 
maintain the excellent provision so have attached a version of our School Development 
Plan to share with you. This is an overview of our main aims for this year. A more detailed 
School Development Plan is provided for staff and Governors and is assessed and 
monitored throughout the year to ensure the school is meeting the objectives set. 
 
We hope you find it informative and useful.  
 
Wishing you a very happy Christmas,  
 
Vice Chairs of Upper Beeding Primary School Governing Body 
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